
 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 07548754 with registered office 

at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. ‘Great Hollands Primary School’ is a business name of the company. 

Wordsworth, Bracknell 
Berkshire, RG12 8YR 
01344 424 911 
ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk  
@MEGreatHollands 

 

GREAT HOLLANDS 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Richard Ferris 
BA(Ed) Hons, NPQH 

 

Tuesday 19 April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to the Summer Term, I hope you have had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter 

break.  

I am looking forward to welcoming pupils back tomorrow. Below are some important notes, 

please take a moment to read and digest them. The Spring Term was incredibly challenging 

for our school with significant numbers of staff absent throughout. I am hoping that this term 

will be much calmer, though please do remember that the team, across the school, will be 

trying to clear a backlog of work created by the pandemic.   

I want to say again a genuine and heartfelt thank you to all our families for their tireless 

support and understanding of just how tough it has been for all of us. Thank you for your 

kindness and generosity, the team here really do appreciate it.  

Please see the guidance notes below related to COVID-19 for both children and adults.   

Kind regards  

Richard Ferris  

Headteacher  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Guidelines for attending school from 1st April 2022 

Rules for children  

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at 

home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school when they no longer 

have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend.  

Children with a positive COVID-19 test result should stay at home and avoid contact with 

other people for 3 days.  

Rules for adults  

Adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel 

unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well 

enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature.  

Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with 

other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious.  

 

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/

